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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 8:25 AM
To: 'Troy Rendell'
Subject: RE: Dkt. 20180029

Good morning Mr. Rendell,  
 
We have received your updated information and we will update the contact information in our system for 
Docket  20180029. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Troy Rendell [mailto:trendell@uswatercorp.net]  
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 7:43 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Dkt. 20180029 
 
We received a letter addressed to: 
  
Amy Williams 
5320 Captains Court 
New Port Richey, FL 
  
With the above referenced docket; it also referenced awilliams@uswatercorp.net.  Please be advised that:  (1) Amy 
Williams no longer works for U.S. Water Services, and (2) the 5320 Captains Court address is not longer valid.  That is the 
incorrect address.  Please remove this contact from the above referenced docket and revised as follows. 
  
All future related correspondence, communication, and documents should be addressed to: 
  
Troy Rendell 
U.S. Water Services Corporation 
4939 Cross Bayou Blvd. 
New Port Richey, FL 34652 
trendell@uswatercorp.net 
  
Thanks. 
  
  
Troy Rendell 
U.S. Water Services Corporation 
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4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard 
New Port Richey, FL  34652 
(Office) 727-848-8292 x245 
(Fax) 727-848-7701 
(E-Mail) trendell@uswatercorp.net 
  




